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Mr Fox 
Dear Parents / Carers,                                                                                                                     
 
 As chair of the board of governors I take this opportunity to advise you that Mr Fox has left his post as 
Head Teacher for medical reasons. We wish him well for the future. 
 
A selection process will take place in the near future to appoint a permanent Headteacher to commence 
role in 2016. However, the school continues to positively progress under the leadership of Mrs Ashley-
Jones and she will continue in her role as acting Head until a permanent appointment is made. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
Mr S.Corbishley – Chair of Governors. 
 
Mr Fox has asked that I pass on the following message to you all. 
 
 
Dear children, staff, parents and governors, 
 
I am so sorry that I will no longer be leading the amazing school which is Reculver. As you all know I have 
been very poorly over the last nine months, and although I am recovering slowly I do not believe that I can 
return to Reculver and be the fantastic Headteacher that you need me to be. 
I have loved working with you all, and am very proud of what we have achieved since January 2013. 
I have so many happy memories of you all, which I will keep close to my heart as I make a new life outside 
of education. 
I would particularly like to say a massive thank you to your wonderful Acting Headteacher, Mrs. Ashley-
Jones, and your Leadership Team. You all hold a very special place in my heart 
I know that Reculver will go from strength to strength and will keep you all in my prayers. 
 
With much love 
 
Jon Fox 
 


